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My name is Rita Gonzales  

 

I am secretary of chapter 17 Roseburg, OR and I live in Carlisle Oxford house. 

I am opposed to Bill HB2239.  

I believe that the certification process and standards of OHI should be held on equal 

footing as the NARR certification.  

 

ritarollans92@gmail.com 


